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LICENSING COMMITTEE

7 AUGUST 2018

Present: Councillor Mackie(Chairperson)
Councillors Murphy, Goddard, Jacobsen, Lancaster, Taylor, 
Williams and Wood

1 :   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received from Councillors Davies and Ford.

2 :   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

No declarations of interest were received.

3 :   STATEMENT OF GAMBLING LICENSING POLICY 

Under the Licensing Act 2005 the authority is required to publish a Statement of 
Gambling Licensing Policy which sets out the principals that it proposes to apply in 
exercising its functions under the act.  The Statement is determined for a three year 
period.

The current Statement of Gambling Licensing Policy was adopted in January 2016.  
Members received a report and were asked to consider approving a draft Statement 
of Gambling Licensing Policy for wider consultation with the consultative bodies listed 
in section 1.1 of the report.

Officers advised that there were a number of minor amendments to the policy, details 
of which were set out in section 2.1 of the report.

RESOLVED – That the draft Statement of Gambling Licensing Policy be approved for 
further consultation with those bodies listed in paragraph 1.1 of the report.

4 :   URGENT ITEMS (IF ANY) 

No urgent items were presented.

The meeting terminated at 10.15 am


